
 

The Royal Veterinary College has a long established partnership with DGS Chartered 
Financial Planners Ltd. The College has an arrangement with DGS whereby an initial 45 
minute review is offered free of charge for anyone who feels they would benefit from seeing 
an adviser. 

The advisers from DGS offer a completely independent advisory service and can assist in the 
following areas: 

o * Analysing your pension benefits - whether you are a member of USS or SAUL; 

employee;  
o * Investigating if your savings could work harder;  
o * Inheritance tax planning;  
o * Providing for your family in the event of death or serious illness;  
o * Mortgages;  
o * Financial planning for your future.  

Please note, should you have any queries they must be raised with DGS. 

http://www.dgsifa.com/

